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Dear Manager of Human Resources, 

I, _______________________________________ , am unable to return and/or have concerns about 

returning to Fort McMurray at this time.  

 

Therefore; I am requesting a meeting with Union representation to discuss possible options in 

compliance with the Collective Agreement and any applicable legislation. 

Sincerely, 

 

___________________________________    __________________________ 

Signature         Date 
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